
Principal Message 1/6/23 

Stevenson Families, 

I hope everyone had a wonderful winter break.  I especially hope that you took time to reminisce the 

past, take pride in the present, and be filled with optimism for the future.  As I get older, I realize the 

importance of making memories with the ones you love.  The gift of time spent together is one which 

will last a lifetime. 

Today we made some memories with our Stevenson families and members of BCSO at our Donuts with 

Deputies event.  A game of Baseball, hula-hooping, jump rope, and of course donuts were enjoyed this 

morning.  Lucy from the K-9 unit also made the morning fun with her slobbery kisses.  I even tried to 

participate in the baseball game, but those kiddos are way too fast for me and I didn’t even make it to 

first base before being tagged out.  I hope everyone had as much fun as I did this morning. 

Next week the 5th and 6th grade students will present Aladdin the Musical on Thursday the 12th and 

Friday the 13th.  Students participating must have their costume turned in by Monday.  I had a sneak 

peek at the set and you are going to be in awe.  I am so excited to watch the kiddos shine in this 

performance next week.   

The state required second progress monitoring assessment (F.A.S.T.) will begin next week also. 

Kindergarten - 2nd grade will test Tuesday the 10th (reading) and Wednesday the 11th (math).  3rd - 6th 

grade will test Tuesday the 17th (reading) and Thursday the 19th (math).   Please make sure your child 

arrives on time, well fed, and well rested.   

Mrs. Gibbs is looking for a few more individuals to assist with setting up the Science Fair on Friday the 

13th.  The set up can begin at 1:00 pm.  Please email her if you are interested. 

Gibbs.Debra@Brevardschools.org 

Well, that’s it for the short week we had.  I look forward to seeing everyone on Monday in the car loop.  

Speaking of car loop, we desperately need some volunteers in the afternoons.  If you have some time, 

please use the link to sign up.  We appreciate it!   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b054fabac2ca1ff2-carloop#/ 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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